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Are you a health professional who works with Aboriginal and Torres Strait 

Islander patients that require access to Genetic Health Queensland (GHQ)?

Do you have an interest in developing access to GHQ?

If so, we would like your input and involvement in an upcoming 

research project * and workshop.

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Queenslanders’ accessing genetic 

health services is under-represented. By not ensuring coordinated care 

across the primary and specialist service sectors, the gap to healthcare 

access will widen.

The project goal: to consult with communities to create a preferred 

integrated care model and referral pathway, for improved access to genetic 

health services for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander patients.

Workshop Details: 

Location: Townsville Aboriginal & Islander Health Service (TAIHS),

57-59 Gorden Street, Garbutt, 4814

Date: Wednesday 10th February 2021

Time: 12pm - 3pm

If you would like further information or 

to attend the workshop please contact: 

• Barbara Wilson at TAIHS

• 07 4759 4000

• Victoria Donoghue, Project Manager

victoria.donoghue@qaihc.com.au – 0403 834 657
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